
The Friends of Watford Boys invites you to join our 100 club style lottery 
for a chance to win a cash prize whilst also supporting the school.

To join the Family Draw is as easy as 1 - 2- 3:

1. Register your interest by emailing:  
familydraw@friendsofwbgs.org

2. Set up the standing order with your bank to pay £25 to 
the Friends of Watford Boys bank account

3. Sit back and wait for your lucky number to be drawn in 
one of three termly lottery draws

You can ‘buy’ as many lucky numbers as you like to increase your 
chances of winning - just fill out how much you would like to pay in and 

we’ll allocate the numbers accordingly.

25% of the income raised is given as prizes and the remaining 75% will be 
donated to the school to benefit our children at WBGS.

Numbers are drawn at Friends of Watford Boys meetings and all parents 
are welcome to attend. However, there is no obligation to join the meeting. 
If your number comes up, we will notify you by email and then we will 
transfer the money directly into your bank account.

website: www.friendsofwbgs.org
email: familydraw@friendsofwbgs.org

Data protection is important to us. All data collected on this form is for the express purpose 
of the Family Draw. If you discontinue your participation in the Family Draw your data will be 
deleted/destroyed.
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